
 

 

For Immediate Release: 

April 12, 2017, 4:30 PM 

The Sutter County Sheriff's Office is requesting assistance from the public in 
regarding the disappearance of Alycia (Aly) Leane Yeoman. Anyone with video or 
photos, including surveillance footage from Butte House Road, Yuba City, north to the 
Butte County line in Live Oak, between March 30th at 9:00 PM to March 31st at 2:00 
AM are asked to call the Sutter County Sheriff's Office. 

In addition we are asking for any information, including anyone who may have seen 
Aly's 1998 green colored Toyota Tacoma pickup during the above time frame.  
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Jeffery L. Pierce 

Undersheriff 


